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BIRTHDAYS 

The following employees are celebrating a birthday 

this month:  

• Kody Bootsma 

• Mike Corrigan SR. 

• Mark Englehart 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!  

 

WORK ANNIVERSARIES 

Happy Work Anniversary to the 

following Mirmil Team members: 

• Steve Bentham – 1 year 

• Kevin Huffman – 1 year 

• Chris Rutt – 1 year 

• Patrick Wise – 1 year 

Thank you for all that you do! 

TRAINING 

If anyone is interested in First Aid 

and/or Fall Arrest Training, please let 

Sam know.  

 
AWI MEETING RECAP 

The last AWI session went through Veneers, pages 76-78, & PLAM (including Phenolic and 

MDF), pages 85-87. We covered different types, specs and defects for all categories that we 

order in or put together here.  We all know what a knot is…do you know what a spike is? (page 

94).  What was interesting is the specs for “defects” (hint – knot or a burl) in a given area of 

panel……want to know what those specs are? AWI booklet…. page 95. 

 

Want to know how to cut veneer? Ask Julie, Lauren, Travis or Patrick…. Or work your way 

though pages 81 to 84 and the material rules ... pages 90-94 and the compliance requirement 

by species and layout type...pages 95-100. OOPS…got a different species…check out pages 

101-105. 

 

Right now, the veneer shop is working on blueprint matched veneer for our downstairs 

conference room (page 84).  This is difficult at every step, through to mounting on the wall – 

because if one panel gets damaged…. everything gets replaced… 

 

 

 

 

FOOD DAY 

We will be having lunch on 

Wednesday March 15th.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Why do Irish people recycle? .. Because they like to go green.  

AWI TRAINING 

The next AWI meeting will be on 

March 2nd at 4:30 in the upstairs 

training room. This meeting will 

cover Section 5 – Finishing.  

LOYALIST TRAINING 

Thank you to those that participated in the 

AutoCAD Training. We are planning to run a 

second training session in the fall to build on 

the skills learned during the first session.  

ROTARY BEACH PARTY TRIVIA NIGHT 

The Campbellford Rotary Club is hosting a Trivia Night on Saturday April 15th. They 

are looking for teams of 8. If we have enough interest, Mirmil will pay to put a team 

in. 

Please let Sam know if you are interested in participating by March 10th. 

 


